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UNITED NATIONS

Economic Commission for Europe

Att.: Aphrodite Smagadi

Secretary to the Arhus Convention Complianc Committee

Dear Aphrodite Smagadi

Thank you for your letter dated July 15 2013 regarding following-up
communication ACCC/C/2011/57.

As mentioned in our letter dated November 30 2011, the Danish Government
decided on November 29 2011 to present a bill before the Danish Parliament
(Folketinget) to reduce the fee for those other than private persons to make a
compliant to the Nature and EAB from DKK 3,000 to DKK 500.

Folketinget accepted the bill, and on August 1 2012, act nr. 580 of June 10 2012,

entered into force, reducing the fee for those other than private persons to make a
compliant to the Nature and EAB from DKK 3,000 to DKK 500.

Yours sincerely

Lissie KlingghbergJorgensen
72 54 43 76 L~
likjo@mst.dk
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